
CEI Congratulates Newest CT LEP 
 

 
CEI is proud to announce that Principal Engineer, Rebecca 
Balke is now a Licensed Environmental Professional (LEP) in 
Connecticut. The LEP is achieved through education/training, 
experience and written examination through the State Board of 
Examiners of Environmental Professionals (LEP Board). The 
LEP program is a licensing program for environmental 
professionals intent on facilitating and verifying the clean-up of 
contaminated sites in CT.  

A Professional Engineer and now LEP, Ms. Balke has over 20 
years of engineering and hazardous waste expertise with CEI. 
She is currently managing CEI’s Brownfield investigation and remediation efforts in New 
Britain, CT and has provided assessment, remediation, O&M and compliance services for 
dozens of sites throughout New England.  

CEI is an award winning civil and environmental engineering firm that has been providing 
assessment and remediation services throughout the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic Regions 
of the U.S. for over 25 years.  

For more information on CEI’s Brownfield and site remediation services please contact 
Rebecca directly at 800.725.2550 or email her at rbalke@ceiengineers.com.  

www.ceiengineers.com 

 

mailto:rbalke@ceiengineers.com
http://www.ceiengineers.com/

